

From: Scott Barber
To: Jeffrey Teator
Date: 4/9/04 3:21PM
Subject: Re: [REDACTED]

7C

Based on input from Comm Merrifield, I called [REDACTED] and left a voice mail telling him we would need to reschedule from Wed, 4/14, at 2:30p.m. to some other time. See on Monday and we can work on the schedule.

>>> Jeffrey Teator 04/08/04 10:49AM >>>

Scott, sounds good. please get to me by COB Monday the list of issues/discreet events that you/DRP want to cover in the interview so that i will have time to get familiar with them. Thanks, Jeff

>>> Scott Barber 04/08/04 10:29AM >>>

Although I was planning to take a half day Wednesday, I can make this work. Go ahead and schedule it and I will do what I need to to support it.

Dan/Mel - FYI, Jeff and I will be doing an interview next Wednesday at the listed time. Yes, I know Comm. Merrifield will be there, But according to [REDACTED] this schedule will NOT affect his interaction with the Commissioner. Can you make sure that Security knows that Jeff. T. is coming so that he doesn't get held up at check point "Chade". THks.

>>> Jeffrey Teator 04/07/04 03:37PM >>>

scott [REDACTED] has proposed Wednesday 4/14/04 beginning at 230 for the interview. let me know if that works for you soonest - i need to get back with him. he is in atlanta Monday and Tuesday. jeff

CC: Ernest Wilson

H-10
DANTE